Message from SAC Chairs,

Good afternoon, SAC members and general public,
I regret to inform you that the February 9, 2023, SAC meeting is canceled. SEPTA must complete an internal investigation regarding the conduction of SAC meetings. 
SAC meetings will resume upon SAC chairs and SEPTA coming to a resolution on their internal issues. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 

Sincerely,
The SAC Chairs


